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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Natural Resources
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Diliman, Quezon City

10 February 1977

SPECIAL ORDER
No. 40
Series of 1977

SUBJECT: Inter-Agency Management Staff
Workshop

In the interest of the service and as a follow-up
to the recently concluded Systems Interlink Workshop,
a Management Staff Workshop shall be held on February
25 to 27 at the Pines Hotel, Baguio City. The
workshop is aimed to explore new avenues, approaches
and measures pertaining to general management problems
and implementation of the 1977 programs and projects
of the DNR, Bureaus and attached agencies.

All heads of Bureaus and attached agencies, and
OSEC service and division chiefs are required to
attend this workshop.

All expenses to be incurred shall be charged
to the Natural Resources Management Council Fund,
subject to usual accounting and auditing procedure.
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